
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Date:  July 5, 2018 
 
To:  All Customers 
 
Subject: Price Increase Notifications 
  
  
Please be advised of the following price increase notifications: 

 Anvil International has announced the below increases effective July 23, 
2018. 

o Anvil Steel Pipe Couplings – 9% 
o Anvil Steel Pipe Fittings – 9% 
o Anvil Welded Steel Pipe Nipples – 9% 

 Flexhead has announced an 8% increase on Flexhead and Sprinkflex 
products effective August 6, 2018. 

 
 

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


